
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Families, 
 
This is the last bulletin of the year and what a year we have had!  There has been so much to celebrate and so many 
different experiences that our children have enjoyed. What makes me so incredibly proud and happy to work in such an 
amazing community is our children. What we need to celebrate most is the character they show each and every day. Our 
children live and breathe our values, they really do show Empathy, Integrity and treat each other with kindness. 
Occasionally they get things wrong, of course, they are teenagers, but we will always work with them in a proactive and 
restorative manner to help them learn from their mistakes. It is part of growing up.   
 
I want to take this opportunity to thank you all for your ongoing support and for trusting us to play such an important part in 
your child’s life. We really do value the relationship we have with families. 
Have a lovely summer and we are looking forward to an exciting year next year. 
  
Hello! One Voice here again. As the Summer Holidays are coming up, there is a website we thought would be helpful for 

you, which includes a personalised page on how to manage young people's mental wellbeing during our well-deserved 

break. A loss of routine can be overwhelming to some of us, and we would like to make sure that you feel you are able to 

rest and enjoy the holidays doing whatever you decide to spend your free time participating in. Not only this, but the 

Summer Holidays can be a very positive time to take a moment of care for us and our busy brains, which is why this 

website page is so important. More information can be found on the "Family Matters UK" website which we hope can 

provide you with the correct support and guidance. Find out more at: https://familymatters-uk.co.uk/supporting-youth-

mental-health-during-the-school-summer-holidays/ 
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REMINDERS 

& NOTICES 

Year 9 Clay Work

 

 
Year 9 Burger Challenge 

 
 

 

Year 11 Prom 2024 
 

 

FOCUS 
Gardening Club Displays 
After a slow start, due to the cold weather and lack 
of sunlight, our displays are now looking more as 
they should be at this time of year. Shout out to 
Connor Robbins in Year 7 who has attended all the 
sessions and ensured the displays were ready for 
the judges from Oswestry in Bloom. 

Friday 19th July 2024 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
Click here to view our upcoming events.  
Events at a glance: 

• Monday 22nd July – Sponsored Walk 

• Tuesday 23rd July – Alton Towers 
Rewards Trip 

• Wednesday 24th July – Last day of term 

• Tuesday 3rd September – Year 7 and 
Year 12 return only 

• Wednesday 4th September – all year 
groups return 

Click here to view our term dates. 
 

NEWS 
Click here to view our latest news articles. 
 
Why not also follow us on Facebook 
@MarchesSchool for a wealth of content from 
students and staff, along with school 
celebrations to competitions. We encourage 
you to get interactive with our posts! 
 
To hear about news from across the Trust, 
why not also follow @MarchesAcademyTrust. 
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